March 2, 2023

Dear Kingsville Town Council,

On February 28, 2023, the Kingsville BIA held its Annual General Meeting. At this meeting, the membership announcement was made to share the members of the BIA Board of Managers. Those members are as follows

Phone:

Fax:

Toll free:

519-733-6250

519-733-9963

844-554-5464

Jason Martin – Cindy's Home & Garden (Chairperson) Tony Gaffan – Gaffan Apex Barber Shop (Vice Chair) Sheri Lowrie – Town Council Representative Roberta Weston – Erie Shores Rehabilitation Maria Edwards - New Designs Dr. Amanda Everaert – Back in Motion Chiropractic David Debergh – Libro Credit Union Heather Brown - Main Grill & Ale House

On behalf of the BIA Board of Managers I write to respectfully request that council create an appointment by-law to make this official at your upcoming meeting.

Thank you,

Jodie McIntyre **BIA Coordinator**

CC: Paula Parker CC: Sue Rice